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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 4 ASSEMBLY 

WEDNESDAY 20th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

The Year 4 children have been thoroughly enjoying our History topic ‘Rome Wasn’t Built 

In A Day’, which investigates the legacy of the Roman Empire. We have already seen their 

enthusiasm for the topic, not only in their learning in class but also in their wonderful 

‘Take Care’ homework.  

 

As you will know from our dates for diaries, on Wednesday 20th November at 9.10 a.m.  

Year 4 will be proudly presenting their year group assembly to parents and carers. The 

performance is sure to be an all-singing, all-dancing historical extravaganza!  

 

In order to fully engage in the assembly, we would like to invite the children to dress up 

according to their part. The children will have brought home with them a slip with details 

of the part they will be playing and some suggested ideas for costumes which can be very 

simple and do not have to be shop bought. We should be grateful if the children could 

bring in their labelled costume by Friday 8th November to prepare for a full dress 

rehearsal. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to come and speak to a 

member of the Year 4 team. 

 

We hope you can make it! 

 

Kind regards        
 

Miss L Ockwell & Mrs J Shore  

Year 4 Class Teachers  
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